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SB1583  OPPOSE SB1583 

 

I am opposed to SB1583.  Our local school boards are elected by the local people, 

and should have the say over what is and is not in the curriculum.  They are the 

representatives of the local people, and should know best what the expectations of 

people in the district are. 

    

There should be no sexual content of any kind in the libraries and curriculum of 

young children.  It doesn't matter what type of sexuality it is.  It is not appropriate for 

their age.   It is harmful for young children to be exposed to this kind of 

material.  They need to be allowed to have their youthful innocence and be allowed to 

learn reading, writing and arithmetic, and real science.  There is no reason to 

centralize the curriculum to the state level ,where no one is accountable. Public 

schools are losing students because of things like this.   

Wake up and make our schools responsible again. Kids need to be allowed to learn, 

not be confused by different ideologies.  

 

Please vote no on this horrible bill.   

 

Thank You, 

Karen Schmidlin  

House Captain 

PCP HD 31  


